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NETHERLEE VALUES: Friendship and Fairness, Respect and Responsibility, Courage and Compassion 

 

NETHERLEE VISION: Our Netherlee Community Working With and For Our Children 

 

 

 
 

Book Week Scotland P1-3 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

Book Week Scotland will take place from 14th – 18th November 2022.  During the week, P1 pupils will 
receive a ‘Book Bug Family Bag’ and Primary 2 and 3 pupils a ‘Read. Write and Count’ pack to take 
home. These packs contain a gift of books and other learning resources provided by the Scottish Book 
Trust to promote a love of books, reading and learning at home. I hope that you will enjoy sharing these 
resources at home with your child. 
 
Throughout the week, each class will have the opportunity to engage in a range of book-related activities, 
including watching and listening to authors and sharing favourite books and stories. Each day, children in 
all classes will take part in PATTER time (Pupils and Teachers, Together Everyone Reading). Pupils may 
bring in a favourite book from home to read during this time, if they wish.  
 
I hope that these initiatives will be enjoyable, engaging and continue to promote a life-long love of books 
and reading for all of our younger pupils. 
 
Your continued support is greatly appreciated. 
 
Kindest regards, 

 

Lorna Wharton 

Principal Teacher 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


